
Psilocybin Study Workgroup 

This legislative session, the Connecticut legislature charged the Department of 

Mental Health and Addiction Services (DMHAS) with studying whether the use of 

psilocybin by a person under the direction of a health care provider may be 

beneficial to the person's physical or mental wellbeing. DMHAS was directed to 

submit a report with findings and recommendations by January 1, 2022. The 

workgroup, comprised of legislators, state agency personnel, researchers, and other 

interested stakeholders, will have their kick-off meeting on Wednesday, September 

22, 2021 from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m.  

Agenda 

September 22, 2021 

 Welcome                                                                                            

 Introductions of Workgroup Members                                  

 Review of Legislation and Workgroup Charge                     

 Review of Briefing Document and 

Resources                                                                      

 Overview of Psilocybin/Psilocybin-Assisted Therapy       

 Questions and Answers                                                                

 Next Meeting Date and Topic                                                     

 

Contact: 

Jim Siemianowski LICSW 

CT Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services 

Work Cell: (860) 424-2849 


